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Audit Alert:  IOSCO reports on 
framework to strengthen corporate 

   
  
 
 
The International Organization of Securities 
Commissions (IOSCO) published “Report on 
Corporate Governance: Final Report,” 
detailing the results of the work performed by 
the Corporate Governance Task Force 
established by IOSCO’s Growth and 
Emerging Markets Committee. The task force 
conducted a comprehensive survey on 
corporate governance practices in emerging 
markets and identified possible regulatory 
approaches to strengthen corporate 
governance in emerging market jurisdictions 
and align such frameworks with 
internationally recognized standards.  
 
The report focuses on three areas: board 
composition and responsibility, remuneration 
and incentive structures, and risk management 
and internal controls. It identifies common 
concerns and challenges within emerging 
markets, including: 
 
• abusive related-party transactions  
• failures to disclose material information  
• corruption scandals and undue political 

interference in state-owned enterprises.  

The report also identifies approaches for 
implementing best corporate governance 
practices and avoiding the concerns noted 
above, including: 
 
• selection of a board of directors that is 

independent, qualified, and accountable and 
that has clear responsibilities and priorities 

• development of a transparent and 
appropriate remuneration structure  

 
 
• Use of effective internal controls and risk 

management policies. 

 
Source: Grant Thornton, On the Horizon, October 
13, 2016 
 
We are committed to keep you 
updated of all developments that may 
affect the way you do business in 
Puerto Rico.  Please contact us should 
we may be of further assistance in 
relation to this or any other matter. 
 

 

Contact us 
For assistance in this matter, 
please contact us via  
luiscarlos.marcano@pr.gt.com 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Adding true value means exceeding 
our clients’ expectations, anticipating 
their needs and being proactive and 
innovative in the accounting 
profession. 
 
Through the Kevane Grant Thornton 
business and tax application for mobile 
devices you will have access to our 
Alerts, Tax News and other related 
matters, plus a customized tax 
calendar for individuals, businesses 
and other entities, thus providing an 
excellent tool to manage filing and 
payment due dates with government 
agencies in Puerto Rico. 
 
Download for free the application. 
Available for iPhone, Motorola and all 
tablets. 
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